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Second meeting organized in Fuerth, Germany 

The second meeting of the E-Chance project was held in Fuerth between the 
19th and 20th of May 2014 and was attended by all involved partners (Turkey, 
France and Germany).  

The main objectives of this second meeting were to discuss training modules 
for female entrepreneurs and the 
collection of information about 
European best practices regarding 
female entrepreneurship 
programs. The aim of collecting 
this information is to create a 
database of organizations for 
female entrepreneurs, which 
includes further details about the 
organization itself and activities of 
related institutions around the European countries. The plan is to create a 
database for each country (of the involved partners) and their local 
organizations.  

Another point of the discussion was exploring the needs of the target group:                        
What are the main problems that are faced by women, who want to start their 
own business?                                                                                                                      
These needs were measured by a questionnaire, which was created during the 
time after the Kick-off meeting in Istanbul and sent to every country to be 
replied by local women, wanting to start a business. The results of the 
questionnaires were presented by every country.  
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Discussions of the project’s website and the piloting details of blended learning 
course were followed by an info-meeting from Stefan Dremer, employee of 
Nexus II. e.V. about counselling entrepreneurs and new business starters in 
Germany. Nexus II has established in the most promising areas of economic 
change experience exchange groups for the optimal development of new 
business ideas or to adapt existing business models. 

At the end of the meeting every involved country was asked to collect some 
information about their assigned module of creating E-courses for the target 
group until the next meeting, which is going to take place in Paris, France from 
the 30th to the 31st of October 2014.  

 

 


